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From: Kate Blumberg
To: Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: Rules Committee Consideration of Nominee Jay Shawn Anderson (SAS Commission)
Date: Thursday, May 30, 2024 9:40:59 AM

 

Dear members of the Rules Committee, 

I am writing to support the nomination of Jay Shawn Anderson to the Streets and Sanitation
Commission of the Department of Public Works. I know Jay through his participation in the
Livable Streets Committee of the Dogpatch and Potrero Hill neighborhood associations. He is
an active member of the group, regularly attending meetings and providing support to ongoing
campaigns. He is a thoughtful listener, asks insightful questions and provides great input. It is
so clear through his participation that he is committed to making the city better in ways both
big and small. 

While the goal of the group is a little different from the commission that he has been
nominated for, it is closely aligned. Street beautification and cleanliness is a critical piece of
making streets safer, more accessible and more welcoming to active transportation modes such
as walking and biking. Jay has also participated in some of the neighborhood clean ups that
are organized by the Dogpatch Neighborhood Association.

Growing up in Bayview, one of the neighborhoods most plagued by illegal dumping, Jay
knows how critical it is to keep the city’s streets clean, and how challenging it can be. I think
he would be a great asset to this commission.  

I highly recommend Jay. He is a great colleague and the commission will be happy to have
him around. He’s smart, curious, humble, kind, and committed to making the city better. 

Feel free to contact me with any questions, 415-640-6352.

Sincerely, 
Kate Blumberg
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From: Peter Belden
To: Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: Rules Committee Consideration of Mayoral Nominee Jayshawn Anderson (SAS Commission)
Date: Thursday, May 30, 2024 1:41:03 PM

 

Victor,

I wanted to send a letter for the Rules Committee Consideration in support of Mayoral
Nominee Jayshawn Anderson (SAS Commission). I think Jayshawn would be a great addition.
I have worked with Jayshawn on neighborhood and transportation topics through my role as
Vice President of the Potrero Boosters Neighborhood Association and through the Sierra Club.
I have seen Jayshawn be an effective participant and leader of meetings. He asks great
questions and is open to new information. I believe his combined experience growing up in
Bayview and more recently attending law school means that he would be an invaluable
addition to the commission. He is passionate about land use, transportation and livability
which is a great fit for the SAS commission. I encourage the Committee to approve
Jayshawn's nomination. 

Many thanks,
Peter Belden
Potrero Hill 

mailto:pbelden@gmail.com
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org

